January 13, 1970

Dr. Herman A. Fehlman
Oceanographer Sorting Centerx
Museum of Natural Bistory
Smithsonian Institution
washington, D.C.

Dear Dr. Fehlman:

I have an airmail letter from Dr. E.G.
Silas, General Convener, Symposium on Indian
Ocean, Cochin, Inida, in which he stated:

Y understand from Dr. Fehlman, that material
of Ostreidae (Mollusca) obtained during the
IIOB period and sorted at the Smithsonian
Oceanographic Sorting Center has been sent to
you for detailed study. etc.”

I have not received any such material, but
would be very happy to have it. Can you enlarge
on this situation and discrepency?

With best regards,
Sincerely,

H.B. Stenzel
Consulting Professor
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